

ST. TIMOTHY'S EPISCOPAL CHURCH

3601 ALABAMA AVENUE, S.E., WASHINGTON, D.C. 20020, (202) 582-7740, FAX (202) 575-0765

The Reverend Canon Dalton D. Downs, Rector

November 05, 2002

Mr. John Peragallo, Sr. Peragallo Pipe Organ Co. 302-308 Buffalo Avenue Paterson, NJ 07503

Dear Mr. Peragallo,

On behalf of the Wardens, Vestry and parishioners of St. Timothy's Episcopal Church, I want to highly commend you and your staff for the fantastic Pipe Organ you built and installed in our parish earlier this year. Thanks for sharing your expertise and experience with us; we found you and members of your staff to be very courteous, dependable, friendly, reliable, responsible and professional throughout your relationship with us. We are all very satisfied and justly proud of our new Pipe Organ, and we look forward to passing on this outstanding musical instrument to the generations that will follow in our stead.

Once again, thank you so very much for your excellent craftsmanship and valuable assistance in our Pipe Organ project.

Yours in the mercy, justice and peace of Christ,

canon Dalton D. Downs

Rector